
Bocce General Meeting 

November 28, 2018 

President Ed Thomas called the meeting to order @ 3:30 pm with the Pledge of Allegiance followed by a 

moment of silence. 

Secretary Lori Miller read the minutes from the October meeting.  Moved and seconded to approve as 

read with two last name corrections.  Motion carried. 

There was no Vice President’s report. 

Treasurer Pam Burnett read the current treasurer report.  Moved and seconded to approve as read.  

Motion carried. 

There was no Vice President’s report. 

Debbie Wilson, Activity Coordinator, announced that the Bocce Ball tickets will be sold at $10 per person 

and should be available next week.  It will be BYOB and an appetizer.  First hour will be socializing with 

dancing to follow. 

Bob Mullins announced that 2 teams still need players.  He asked that if any player quits a team, you let 

him know and of any replacement team members.  He repeated he will not be doing the membership 

next season and Linda will also not be working on the membership committee.  We need someone to 

step up for these positions. 

Ron Davis gave a referees’ report.  He asked that captains place the weekly sheets into the orange folder 

after the game.  If a team needs to play a makeup game, the captain should contact Ron to schedule 

that game.  Ron said that if a game has begun and is rained out, that the same people playing in that 

game must play in the makeup game.  The score will be kept and the team possessing the Polina will 

start the makeup game. 

Bob Heslop asked that the weekly sheets include the captain’s name, the team number and any subs’ 

names. 

It was discussed that 75% of games lasting longer than an hour are due to players not being ready when 

it is their turn to play.  Suggestions were made that you pay attention and have a ball in your hand.  Also 

there should be no delay in leaving the court after the game so the next scheduled game can begin.  

Ed reminded captains that they should read the Bocce rules.  These can be found on the website. 

Rick Hefler noted that a committee for the playoffs should be organized soon.  Ed Davis is working on it. 

The new balls are here.  Ron Davis suggested a raffle for the old New balls.  This was agreed on. 

There was no further business – the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted…….. Lori Miller Secretary 

 


